
 

 

 

 
 
9 July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St. Michael’s 60th Anniversary Celebrations 
Student Summer Fayre 

 
On Wednesday 16 July students in Years 7-10 will take part in our 60th anniversary celebrations.  We have 
planned an afternoon of exciting activities for all our students to take part in. 
 
Accordingly, a few of the activities are festival themed and involve face painting and a silent disco. For the 
face painting activity we will use child friendly paints, however, we would advise if you know that your child 
has or may have a reaction then please let school know by completing the reply slip below. 
 
For students wishing to participate in the silent disco, please could you remind your child to bring their 
headphones, earbuds etc with them to school. There will be opportunities for students to buy cakes, ice 
pops and other such items so students may wish to bring in a small amount of money with them on the day 
 
Please would you complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s Form Tutor. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher 

 
St. Michael’s 60th Anniversary Celebrations 

Student Summer Fayre 
Wednesday 16 July2025 

 

☐ YES, I am happy for my child to take part in any face painting activities she/he may wish to do. 

 

☐ NO, I do not want my child to take part in any face painting activities. 

 
 

Student Name ____________________________________________________ Form _________ 
 
 

Full Name of parent/carer _____________________________________ (please print) 
 
 

Signature of parent/carer _______________________________ Date ___________________ 
Please return to your Form Tutor 

 


